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Traffic Safety Rules 
 

The following traffic rules are for the safety of the children, families, staff and visitors of Little Flower 
Educational Child Care.  We are very grateful for your cooperation in following the rules since this will 

help us to provide a safe environment for everyone. 
 
Safety Regulations 

1. Entrance & Exit:  The driveway is a one-way drive. The entrance to the school is on Gates Street 
and the exit is on Thomas Street. The entrance gates are locked at 6 p.m.  If you need to come to 

the school after 6 p.m. for some reason other than for a pre-scheduled meeting, please call first. 
 

2. Speed limit is 5 MPH:  Drive carefully and slowly through the school grounds. Observe stop signs 
where children cross. 

 
3. Parking:  Cars parked on the grounds must always have the engine “off”, emergency brake “on” 

with wheels turned in the proper direction when parking on a hill.   

 
4. Health Check:  When dropping off your child between 6:30 a.m. and 8:20 a.m. a staff member is 

outside at the drop-off area doing “health checks”. Remain in your vehicle.  If you do need to park 
proceed down to parking area.  If the health check is conducted inside, due to low staffing or cold 

weather conditions, you may stop for a brief period to walk your child indoors.  Again, please be 
“brief”.    If you need time to talk to a teacher or your child is having difficulty separating, park 

your vehicle in a parking area and walk in with your child. 
 
Designated Parking Areas 

Park only in designated parking areas. 
 

Parking availability: a. Along the right side of the driveway as you enter the school grounds b. Near 
the chapel (2 spaces off to the side) c. Outside the dining area (2 spaces) d.10 minute parking spaces 

right before the exit on Thomas Street (3 spaces) e. Along the curb outside of the entrance on Gates 
Street and the exit on Thomas Street  

 
Parking is not permissible in the driveway when the driver is dropping off or picking up a child as this 
blocks the flow of traffic. This includes rainy days.  

 
For Your Information:  If a driver should park in the driveway, please do not stop and park behind 

them.  Wait in your vehicle until they move, and then find an appropriate parking space. 
 

I have read the above traffic rules and agree to abide by the safety regulations.  I also acknowledge 
that it is my responsibility to inform any adult dropping off or picking up my child about these rules. 

 

    

 Parent/Guardian Signature Date 

 

   
 Printed Name of Parent/Guardian  
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